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Comments: To whom it may concern; I am in favor of this project as I feel it is the best option to restore this site

while at the same time creating jobs and recovering valuable minerals. I appreciate the work that Perpetua, the

forest service and many others involved in putting together this plan. We were so much in favor of the Stibnite

Project that we purchased some small quantity of their stock not a large investment by any stretch but the

purpose was to support the project. I feel that the environmental impacts are small compared to the benefits and I

look forward to the day that the fish passage is restored which would make me feel good that I might have made

a contribution to this goal.

sincerely,

Walter Nystrom


